
 

Nanaimo District Secondary School 
355 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C.   V9R 3K5 

Tel: (250) 740-2000  ◆   Fax: (250) 740-2020 
 

 

Dear NDSS Students and Families, 

Here is the weekly update for Wednesday, February 8th, 2023.  

SEMESTER ONE REPORT CARDS HAVE BEEN PUBLISHED! 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

NDSS CAPACITY PROPOSAL and PAC OPPORTUNITIES 

Mark Walsh, Secretary Treasurer of Nanaimo Ladysmith schools, will be attending our next PAC meeting 

to hear from our parents and answer questions regarding the current NDSS Capacity Proposal. If you 

have not yet seen the proposal, please check the document here:  

https://indd.adobe.com/view/73a73e51-0e05-49c3-9b9f-fff1f4dc1547 

Please join us at our next meeting, Monday, February 13th at 7pm in the library. Mark it in your 

calendars now and set a reminder! Feel free to email the PAC chair, Jennifer Therriault, at 

ndsspacchair@gmail.com 

 

UPCCOMING EVENTS: 

o Family Day- Monday, February 20th 

 

I hope that you all have a good week!  

Sincerely, 

Jane 

Jane Reynolds 

Principal, NDSS 
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